
ANC6A Community Outreach Committee 
September 20, 2010 Minutes 
Church of the Lord Jesus Christ of the Apostolic Faith annex, 1235 C St. NE 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Committee members present: Elizabeth Nelson (Chair), Mark Roy, Necothia Bowens (no quorum) 
Committee members absent: Rose Williams, Louis Barbash, Jean Kohanek 
Community members present: Adam Healy 
 

I. Agenda 
1. Adopted. 

 
II. Status report on ANC/COC activities: 

1. Ms. Nelson reported that the grant application from the Sherwood Recreation Center 
Garden was approved in full and that she is working with the grant recipients on a plan 
for disbursement of funds. 

2. The North Lincoln Park Neighborhood Association (NLPNA) is hosting a “meet and greet” 
for all candidates for seats in ANC 6A.  All have accepted the invitation (although one 
will probably send a representative instead).  The meeting will take place on at 7:30 pm 
on October 5 at Lane Memorial CME Church at the corner of 14th & C Sts. NE. 

  
III. Discussion of possible grant application: 

1. Ms. Bowens brought a rough draft of a grant proposal from Stephon Stark with Rosedale 
Boxing.  Ms. Nelson made several suggestions and comments which Ms. Bowens will pass 
back to Mr. Stark.   

2. To be considered at a COC meeting, an application must be received at least a week in 
advance.  Applicants are encouraged to submit electronically (as noted on the grant 
application) so that COC members can assist with the application process.  It is 
anticipated that an application from this group will be presented in time for the October 
COC meeting. 

  
IV. Discussion of revised ANC 6A flyer: 

1. Ms. Nelson noted that the flyer will need to be redone subsequent to the November 
election to reflect the contact information of new commissioners.   

2. Committee members also discussed other aspects of the flyer, including agenda posting 
locations.  There have been problems with the current plan. 

 
V. Discussion print advertising: 

1. Ms. Nelson has contacted the Capitol Community News to get a bid on advertising for the 
coming year in the Hill Rag and Fagon Guide.  The topic will most likely be on the COC 
agenda in either October or November. 

2. Ms. Bowens is going to contact the Informer to ask for their rates and publication 
schedule.  Both she and Mr. Roy are familiar with the publication and say that it is 
reliably available in several locations convenient to ANC 6A residents.  This will also 
likely be on the agenda in either October or November. 
 

VI. The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 
 

VII. The next meeting of the COC will take place Monday, Oct. 18, at 7:30 p.m. at 1235 C St. NE 


